

From: [Paul Ryan](#)
To: [Sunnica Energy Farm](#)
Subject: Timing of the Preliminary Meeting/Examination
Date: 17 May 2022 16:12:26

As an interested party in respect of the Sunnica proposals, I make the following comments regarding Sunnica's request for delays to the process of scheme assessment in order to accommodate an Option 3 regarding the access to the Grid at Burwell:

1. The original proposal included two options - if one of these is now considered impossible, surely the proposals should be assessed on the basis of the implementation of Option 2?
2. A reassessment of the Grid connection and the formulation of an Option 3 should only be contemplated if Option 2 is, for some reason rendered impossible; that, presumably would require a completely new Sunnica proposal and a recommencement of the whole process. That would be the correct procedure, it seems, in those circumstances.
3. The request for the delay should not be accepted.

Regards

Paul Ryan

Paul Ryan
